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April 12, 2004

BPD International
13152 Rivergate Trail West
Jacksonville, Florida 32223

Dear BJ,

This letter is to commend your company in a doing an OUTSTANDING job
with the planning and movement of my household to Spain during the July-
September 2003 timeframe. [ wish to take this time to thank you for the
courteous and professional handling of this move.

Your representatives in Spain were very helpful in notifying us of the actual
delivery dates and what was needed to ensure g smooth transaction of the
household goods to us.

Again BJ thank you making the stress of a overseas move less stressful for
us. I would recommend your company to anyone who plans on making this

type of a move.

Sincerely,
Darrell & Yvonne Hinkkanen

Signature




